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VPD Report Number:  13-07223 Date/Time Occurred:  6/14/13 @ 1354 Hours 

Type of Incident:  Suspicious Package  Location:  1900 Blk of E. Noble 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

      

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.                    

2.                    

3.                    

 

 

Details:  On 6/14/13 @ 1354 Hours, Visalia PD received a call of a suspicious package at the location. Upon arrival, the 

Tulare County Consolidated Bomb Squad was contacted and responded to assist. After their investigation, the devise was 

determined to be safe and did not contain any explosives.   

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer:  Visalia PD Patrol/Tulare County 

Consolidated Bomb Squad 

Supervisor:  Sgt. Kroeze/Lt. Phillips 

 

 

 

ssg 

 

 

VISALIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Colleen Mestas, Chief of Police 
 
Sergeant Ozzie Dominguez, Public Information Officer 
(559) 713-4216 (office) / (559) 713-4807 (fax) 
odominguez@ci.visalia.ca.us 
 
 

***NEWS RELEASE*** 
June 14, 2013 

 


